
MIDWEEK PRAYER AND STUDY  
Tuesday Prayer Meeting  
10:30-11:15am in the Green House at Headingley 

Bible Club  

10.30am-12 on Friday at the Copper Beech Hub 

Friday Prayer  

12-1pm at Cragg Hill 

Saturday Morning Prayer  

10-11am in the Green House at Headingley 
 

We have a broad range of small groups that meet 

regularly across our Gatherings. Please contact 
the Church Office for more information or email: 

info@spbc.org.uk  

Connect@CopperBeech  
Copper Beech Hub, 
Copper Beech Avenue, Bramley 
LS13 2BE 
 
Cragg Hill 
Cragg Avenue, Horsforth 
LS18 4LX  
 
Headingley  
Kirkstall Lane, Headingley 
LS6 3LF 

The Church Office  
Opening Hours: 10.00am-12.30pm  
Monday to Friday.  
 
For all enquiries please email 
info@spbc.org.uk or call 0113 
2754989 and leave a message. 
 
To request a notice for the 
weekly notice sheet, please 
contact the Church Office or 
notices@spbc.org.uk by 7pm on 
Wednesday prior to publication.  

If you are new here, please feel 
welcome and introduce yourself to 

those around you. Refreshments are 
normally available during or after 

our Sunday gatherings; please stay 
and get to know us. 

NEXT WEEK 
Headingley Morning - Peter Morden - The Grace of 
Christ: Romans 6:5-18 
Cragg Hill - Duncan Stow 

Connect@CopperBeech  

Headingley Evening - Sharon Thresher - Trust :Psalm 91 

   Sunday 17th November 2019 

TODAY’S GATHERINGS 

10.30am 
 

Headingley Morning  
Matt Wright - The Life of Christ: Romans  
6:1-4 
Followed by student lunch in the Hall, cooked by 
Amy and Nathan Shipley 

Cragg Hill - Geoff King—Jesus says: I am 
the Vine, you are the branches. John 15:1-7 

Connect@CopperBeech 
Outburst Sunday  

6.30pm Breakthrough Prayer 
Emily Bosworth (Open Doors) 

TUESDAY’S GATHERING 
7.30pm     Rooted in the Green House at Headingley 



20 
Nov 

Small Group Leaders Meeting 
7:30pm in the Green House. It would be great if a couple of representatives 
from each group could come along. Pizza will be provided! Please RSVP 
with any dietary requirements to Matt Wright at matt.wright@spbc.org.uk 

27 
Nov 

Barnabas Group 
The Barnabas Group will be meeting at 2 pm in the Green House at 
Headingley for a time of friendship and fellowship.  Everyone is welcome. 

1 
Dec 

Carols in the Courtyard 
6.30pm come and join us for Carols in the Courtyard with refreshments 
served by the Green House Café. This is a great opportunity to come 
together as a whole church family. You can sing carols and eat cake, hand 
out Christmas service flyers or get involved in the café. Contact 
cafe@spbc.org.uk for more details. 

5 
Dec 

Church Meeting - **Date Change** 
7.30pm in the Sanctuary at Headingley. During this meeting there will be a 
focus on elections for Elders, Deacons and a Gathering Leader. 

There is a vacancy for one Elder as Freeman Dumenu is stepping down. 
Neil Chambers and Mark Vipan are due to step down as Deacons but are 
both eligible for re-election. Scott Halligan is due to step down as Co-
Leader of the Headingley Leadership Team but he is also eligible to be re-
elected. 

Nominations must be submitted to the Church Office in paper form or by e-
mail to the Church Secretary (secretary@spbc.org.uk) no later than 
Thursday 21st November 

30 
Jan 

Evangelism without the Cringe Factor 
Six workshops led by Mark Roques equipping you to talk confidently about 
the Christian faith. Thursdays from 30th January 2020, 19:30-21:00, 
Horsforth. £25 including course manual. More details and booking at 
https://thinkfaith.net/evangelism20. 

KEY DATES 

Cafe Volunteers  
Could you be part of this exciting new outreach based at our 
Headingley site. Could you spare some time to assist with 
Breakfast or Lunch shifts on Tuesdays or Wednesdays between 
8am and 2.30pm. Please contact Tracy for more information: 
café@spbc.org.uk  

Open Up Christmas in Headingley 
9:30am to 11:45am on Thursday 28th and Friday 29th November. 
We need volunteers to co-lead small groups of Year 4 pupils, 
help provide refreshments and re-stock / tidy up after the craft. 
For more details contact Nathan Shipley at nathan@spbc.org.uk. 

Choir for Carols by Candlelight (15th December) 
We are going to have a choir to help to lead Carols by 
Candlelight so everyone is welcome to come along and join in, 
you don't need to be an experienced singer. Rehearsal dates 
are: 21st & 27th Nov and 2nd & 12th Dec all at 7.30pm, plus 
Sunday 15 Dec in the afternoon with the service in the evening. 
For further details email brackleyjones@outlook.com 

Toddler Group Volunteer Needed  
From 9:45am to 11:45am on Wednesdays in term-time to help in 
the kitchen and in the hall. Could be on a rota basis. Please 
contact Kate Burkett on 07930 683247. 

Help needed! - 30th November - Transformations Leeds plans 
to take a group of international students to the Christmas 
Market in Grassington but needs someone to drive the minibus. 
The bus requires the driver to have a D1 license (their licence 
must be before 01.01.97)  If you can help, please contact Tamar 
Smith direct on tamar_smith@hotmail.co.uk.  

Intouch magazine - Please send contributions for the December 
issue of Intouch, the church magazine to magazine@spbc.org.uk 
by 18 November. 

NOTICES 


